
From:                                         Elizabeth  Aguilar
Sent:                                           Tuesday, January 3, 2023 8:11 AM
To:                                               Saundra Passailaigue
Cc:                                               Mindy Teague
Subject:                                     FW: Recommenda�on for Vacant Seat
 
 
 
Elizabeth (Beth) Aguilar
City of Leon Valley
Permit Technician
6400 El Verde Road
Leon Valley, TX 78238
(210) 684-1391, ext. 217
h�ps://www.mygovernmentonline.org/
APPLY for a permit, PAY your permit fees, TRACK the progress, and SCHEDULE inspec�ons all
ONLINE! 
 
From: Cassie Rowse <cassierowse@gmail.com> 

 Sent: Monday, January 2, 2023 1:36 AM
 To: Elizabeth Aguilar <e.aguilar@leonvalleytexas.gov>

 Subject: Re: Recommenda�on for Vacant Seat
 
Alternate Andrea Roofe was asked if she would like to move to a regular posi�on on the Planning and
Zoning Commission and has accepted.
 
Thanks,
Chair Catherine Rowse
 
On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 10:21 AM Elizabeth Aguilar <e.aguilar@leonvalleytexas.gov> wrote:

Good morning Chair Rowse and Commissioner Roofe,
 
The recommenda�on and acceptance for the vacant commissioner’s seat will need to be either
typed or emailed to Mindy.
 
If you have any ques�ons, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you and Happy Holidays,
 
Elizabeth (Beth) Aguilar
City of Leon Valley
Permit Technician
6400 El Verde Road
Leon Valley, TX 78238
(210) 684-1391, ext. 217
h�ps://www.mygovernmentonline.org/

https://www.mygovernmentonline.org/
mailto:e.aguilar@leonvalleytexas.gov
https://www.mygovernmentonline.org/


APPLY for a permit, PAY your permit fees, TRACK the progress, and SCHEDULE inspec�ons all
ONLINE!
 
LEON VALLEY CITY HALL WILL BE CLOSED ON DECEMBER 22ND THROUGH JANUARY 3RD.
 
THE INSPECTION DEPARTMENT WILL BE CLOSED ON DECEMBER 23RD AND DECEMBER 26TH IN
OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS. ALL REQUESTS FOR INSPECTION ON DECEMBER 27TH MUST BE
RECEIVED BY 4PM ON DECEMBER 22ND
 
 


